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Nap Hostiles 
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Will the Minister of Defence be 
pleased to state: 

(a) whether Government's atten-
tion has been drawn to the reports 
that about 1,700 Naga hostiles, who 
had crossed into Pakistan in October 
last to get arms Ul'd military training, 
are marching buck into Nagaland; 

(b) if so, the steps taken to prevent 
them from entering Nugaland and 
smug.gling arms; 

(c) wfrlether .Pakistan Government 
have Ibeen ;·equested to help prevent 
this smug.gling uf arms; and 

(d) if so, their Iesponse then'to? 

The Minister of Defence (Shrl Y. B. 
Chavan): (a) Yes, Sir. According -to 
information :wuiJahle with the Gov-
ernment, a group of about 1,500 Naga 
hostiles which entered Pakistan on or 
about 13-12-1964 IS on its way back 
from Ea~t Pakistan. 

(b) The Security Forces are taking 
suitable steps to prevent armed Naga 
hostiles from entering Nagaland. 

(c) A protest was lodged witlh the 
Pakistan High Commission in India in 
May, 1964, against Pwstan Govern-
ment's unfriendly a('tiOn in providing 
t.he Naga hostil~s with training and 
arms. 

(d) In their reply Of August, 1964, 
'Pakistan Government denied the facts 
.tated in our Prole~t Note and des-
cri.bed them as 'baseless fabrications'. 
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